
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
March 24, 2023 

 
 

Dear friends, 
 
Our commitment remains to continue training in business skills to people 
who come to Mexico in search of better life opportunities and economic 
development; for this reason, today we are happy to share that in the last 
two months, we managed to train four more people: two from El Salvador 
and two from Venezuela. They were trained in administration, finance, 
marketing, sales, customer service, and social responsibility through our 
"Taller Emprende." 
  
Rosmari, Wilber, Miguel, and Crispín, were trained between December 2022 
and January 2023 in this project. Thanks to different allies, all of them were 
supported to develop and implement a business project that will allow them 
to create self-employment in the short term and later have the opportunity 
to employ more people in the country.  
  
Thank you for staying on top of these stories. We hope you, like us, feel 
excited to know our positive impact on people who want to achieve a more 
dignified and productive life. 
 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Patricia Larios 
Executive Director 
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